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MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
5/1-5/31- State Testing; Teachers Will Communicate Regarding Days and Times 
5/26- NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day Holiday 
5/29- TK-3rd Character Counts Assembly; 9:00am- Cafeteria 
6/2- 4th-8th Character Counts Assembly; 1:40pm- Gym 
6/3- TK-4th Field Day 
6/5- 5th, 6th, 7th Field Day 
6/5- Graduation; 7:00pm- Gym 
6/6- Last Day of School 
6/4-6/6- Half Day Dismissal. ALL GRADES will be release at 12:00 NOON 
 
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL VOLUNTEER POLICIES will be changing effective July 1, 2025. 
Updated policies will require that all volunteer positions be fingerprinted prior to volunteering, 
fingerprints will only be required once. Volunteers will also need to complete a TB risk 
assessment every four years and will review volunteer policies and mandated reporting 
requirements yearly. Please see attached notice for detailed information.  
 
ONLINE REGISTRATION for the 2025-2026 school year is open and ready to be completed 
as soon as possible. All forms for returning students are available by using the QR code 
attached to this newsletter or by going to twain.schoolwise.com. Once you reach the 
website log into your existing parent portal account. In your account you will find forms for all 
returning students. All families will need to upload a current proof of residency, update 
emergency contacts, and sign forms regarding photo consent, technology use, medical and 
emergency consent and Smile Keepers. 
 
SNOW MAKE-UP DAYS: Due to our recent weather related closure days we will be adding 
snow make up days onto the school calendar. School will now be in session on Friday 
June 6 with a HALF DAY schedule.  
 
END OF YEAR ACTIVIES are happening for all classes. Please continue to check teacher 
communication for your student(s); this is the most accurate way to stay up to date with times 
and dates of your student’s activities.  
 
DRESS CODE as the weather warms up please have your student dressed according to the 
dress code before arriving at school in the morning. The full school dress code policy is 
located on page 17 of the Student/Parent handbook. The dress code applies to the school 
day and all events. Students wearing clothing that is identified as inappropriate will be sent to 
the office to call home or borrow clothing from our clothing box. 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES K-8.  
GO BRAVES! 
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